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It is a great summer camp which provides me with an extensive experience beyond academy. At the 
very beginning of the trip, I did not view the camp as a voluntary teaching camp and just wanted to 
pass my time in summer holiday. However, after visiting the families and children in taboo, I realize 
that there are some underprivileged in the world, who really need our care and support. For example, 
there are children being devoid of love from their parents and losing the chance to have education due 
to the financial burden. It is too early to say that I can keep this heart and join more voluntary work in 
the future but, anyway, it is a wonderful experience broadening my horizons. 
 
Finally, it is very happy to make friend with other participants coming from different faculties. In 
spite of the various background we have, there are no communication barriers between us. It is pretty 
sure that I will recommend my friends to join other voluntary activities held by Mingde to enlarge 
their social circle and deliver their love to the needy. 
 
 
  


